IB-DONA wants to get your say on equality law
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representatives from different local associations, councillor of social welfare Vanessa Parellada
joined Rosa Cursach, director of the Balearic institute for women (IB-DONA), in a press
conference concerning a draft law on equality known in Catalan as la Llei d'lgualtat.

The councillor expressed her gratitude to Ms Cursach for «coming in person not only to explain
the legislative change, but also ask for residents' help in this process». Cursach appealed to the
people of Formentera «to take an active role in the drafting of the law». She added: «With acts
like this one today, we hope to create a space where that can occur».

From 4:15 to 5:30 this afternoon in the hall of ceremonies (la sala d'Actes) of the department of
culture, the two officials will once again present the draft law. The presentation is intended for
the benefit of students of an office of social welfare course on integration and anyone else who
was unable to come in the morning.




